

State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

Tommy G. Thompson, Governor George E. Meyer, Secretary William R. Selbig, District Director Lake Michigan District Headquarters PO Box 10448, 1125 N. Military Ave. Green Bay, WI 54307-0448 TELEPHONE 414-492-5800 FAX 414-492-5913 TDD 414-492-5812

February 15, 1996

CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. Richard J. Schwan Schwan Oil Co. P.O. Box 69 Hortonville, WI 54944

SUBJECT:

Meeting to Discuss Schwan Oil Co.

Dear Mr. Schwan:

I received your February 9, 1996, letter and have noted your comments regarding my summary of the enforcement conference. I inadvertently failed to include Mr. Pat Grogan in my summary. I have conveyed your request for a meeting to discuss your concerns regarding Schwan Oil Co. to Mr. Helf as he conducted the previous meeting. He and Mr. Verstegen are willing to meet with you. The meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 28, 1996, at 1:00 p.m., at the Oshkosh Area office, 905 Bayshore Drive, Oshkosh, Wisconsin.

Please complete and return the financial questionnaire, which was provided at the enforcement conference, at this meeting. The Department also requests copies of your 1993, 1994, and 1995 (if completed) Federal Income Tax Returns. This information will be utilized to evaluate your ability to pay for the environmental clean up of your property.

If you have any questions concerning the meeting, please feel free to contact Mr. Helf at (414)492-5841.

Sincerely,

David C. Walker

Environmental Enforcement Coordinator

cc: D. Helf - LMD

T. Verstegen - Oshkosh

